NOTICE TO ELECTORS

TOWN OF STELLA, ONEIDA COUNTY

NOTICE OF VOTING MACHINE TEST


NOTICE is hereby given that the public test of the Edge (Voting Machine) to be used at the Partisan Primary to be held on Tuesday, August 14, 2018, will be conducted at 6 p.m., Monday, August 13, 2018, at the Stella Town Hall, 2496 County Hwy C.  
This test is open to the Public.

Amy Zdroik, Clerk

Town of Stella
Posted: July 26, 2018
